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April 24, 2023, Ridgefield, CT; -- The Charter Revision Commission (CRC) is finalizing its review and 

consideration of more than 120 suggested changes to the town’s charter. The next steps and timeline are 

prescribed by state law. Work has already begun on a preliminary report, which will be available to 

residents in advance of public hearings in mid to late May. The purpose of the hearings is to give 

residents the opportunity to comment on the proposed changes before the CRC finalizes the draft for 

the Board of Selectmen (BoS) by the end of May. As part of its evaluation of the proposed charter 

revisions, the BoS will hold its own public hearing in July before giving its comments to the CRC. The CRC 

will consider the BoS comments and suggestions, and then create a final report. If the BoS votes to 

accept the CRC recommendations, the proposed changes will go to voters in November. Then it will be 

up to residents to decide whether to accept or reject proposed changes to how the town is governed. 

The charter revision process is democracy at work on the most local level. It works well only with an 

informed electorate. To stay informed, attend meetings or read about them on CRC page of the  town 

website (ridgefieldct.org). There you will find agendas, minutes, and a tracker listing all the suggested 

changes. The CRC’s next meeting is on Thursday, April 27, 6:30 PM in the Town Hall Annex. To receive 

notification of public hearings, sign up for ‘general government notifications’ on Ridgefield Alerts. 

### 

 

 

 

 

https://www.ridgefieldct.org/charter-revision-commission
https://www.ridgefieldct.org/charter-revision-commission
https://member.everbridge.net/565703027458109/login

